
ACLE TENNIS CLUB- USE OF CHANGING ROOMS POLICY

Acle Tennis Club strives to ensure that all children are safeguarded from 
abuse and have an enjoyable tennis experience. On the majority of occasions
players come to the club already changed, wearing suitably warm clothing 
e.g. tracksuits and go home afterwards to change and shower

Acle Tennis Club has no separate changing rooms but there are two separate
toilets  available if  a child  needs to change into suitable clothing.  Children
must be supervised at all times by parent/carer.

Under no circumstances will adult staff, coaches or volunteers help to change
any children.

Away Matches
Where no changing facilities are available children, parents and travelling 
teams/players will be made aware prior to the game and advised to make 
alternative arrangements and to take appropriate additional clothing e.g. 
tracksuits etc.
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